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Internal Academic Review Committee
Report to Senate — September 24, 2009

Report on the 2007-2008 Internal Academic Reviews

Introduction

Eight of eleven 2007-2008 Internal Academic Reviews have now been completed. The
remaining three Reviews will be presented to Senate on October 22, 2009 for approval.

The Internal Academic Review Committee (IARC) wishes to acknowledge the
exceptional commitment shown by faculty, staff and students to the review process as
well as their dedication to providing a high quality academic experience at Queen’s.

Analysis and Discussion

Please see attached IARC Reports to Senate.

Conclusions/Recemmendation

Recommendation:

that Senate approve the following IARC Reports to Senate:

* Report on the Internal Academic Review of the Department of Global
Development Studies;

» Report on the Internal Academic Review of the Department of Political Studies
and the Canadian Studies Program;

+ Report on the Internal Academic Review of the Department of Civil
Engineering;

+ Report on the Internal Academic Review of the Department of Electrical and
Compauting Engineering;

+ Report on the Internal Academic Review of the Department of Mechanical and
Materials Enginecring;

* Report on the Internal Academic Review of the School of Urban and Regional
Planning;

» Report on the Internal Academic Review of the Life Sciences and X-Ray
Technology Collaborative Program; and

+ Report on the Internal Academic Review of the Faculty of Law.



Respectfully submitted,

Patrick Deane
Vice-Principal (Academic)
Chair, Internal Academic Review Committee

Committee Members:
R. Coupland

P. Deane (Chair)

E. Howse

G. Huang

B. Klempan

J. Lin

K. O’Brien (Secretary)
M. Purcell
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D. Stockley
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